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Dear Member (Potential member),

This is to confirm that the next meeting of the Group will be held on June 10th at RBGE in the Conference Room and at the Identification Trial Bed from 10.00am – 3.30pm.

The programme will be:-

i.     10.00am -10.30am        Arrive and coffee or tea

ii.    10.30am -10.40am        Introductory remarks              Mervyn Kessell (Chairman)

iii    10.40am -11.10am         “Little purple meconopsis”                            David Rankin

iv.   11.10am - 12.30pm        Visit to Trial bed 

v     12.30pm - 1.30pm          Lunch in the Conference Room (bring your own – tea and 

                                                       coffee will be provided)

vi.    1.30pm – 2.30pm    Discussion led by Evelyn Stevens, Cameron Carmichael and

                                                                              Ian Christie

       A).  Proposal for a naming scheme for perennial blue meconopsis to accommodate 

      the naming of both the sterile clones and the fertile forms (see Discussion Sheet A)                                                            

       B).  Identity and naming of plants in the Trial Bed (see Discussion Sheet B)

vii.    2.30pm – 2.45pm               The National Collection of Meconopsis            Mike Hirst

viii.   2.45pm – 3.00pm   Group Business – next meeting, topics, etc.  -    Mervyn Kessell

ix.     3.00pm – 3.30pm       Revisit to Trial Bed if desired and if there is time.

Note:  We will keep the timing of the events of the day from 11.10am onwards a little flexible.

A number of papers are enclosed:-

1. Reply sheet No. 5,  Summer 2000  Although many of you have replied to the last questionnaire (thank you to them), others did not.  We need to know numbers for the meeting on June 10th and for the garden visits on June 11th.   We also wish to tidy up the membership list.  We would therefore be grateful if you would all fill in and return the accompanying Reply sheet No. 5, Summer 2000, as soon a possible, even if you have already returned Reply sheet 4 (sorry to those who have already done the latter):-

2. Report on Chris Brickell’s talk at the meeting in November 1999  
This important report, detailing the information and advice given us by Chris Brickell 

(Chairman of the International Commission for the Nomenclature of Horticultural Plants – ICNCP) in his talk at our November meeting, is enclosed.  This is ahead of the reports of the rest of the November meeting (latter available for the June meeting), as it will form the basis of our discussions in item vi above (Discussion Sheet A).

3 Discussion sheet A  -  Proposed naming scheme for perennial blue poppies 

4.  Discussion sheet B –  Comments on the plants in the Trial Bed and  

       Suggestions on plants ready for naming                                                    
5.    Garden visits on June 11th





Peggy Anderson has kindly prepared some additional helpful background information for interested members to supplement Hugh McAllister’s talk last June on “Chromosomes and taxonomy of Meconopsis” and Chris Brickell’s talk last November on “Those names, those names, problems with naming the blue poppies”.  If you would like a copy, please indicate on the reply sheet.

Please bring plants for a 50:50 plant sale as this appears to be a popular feature of our meetings and helps to boost Group funds.

I hope to hear from you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Evelyn Stevens

Correction Margaret Taylor brought seed of a very good form of M. betonicifolia which had been grown from wild collected seed to our last meeting.  Margaret asks me to let you know that the original wild seed came from the Doshang La and not the Doker La. 

Meconopsis Group

Reply sheet No 5, Summer 2000

Your name…………………………………………………………………………….

Your address and other details………Please fill in details in box below

Meetings on June 10th and 11th    

I/We will be able to attend the meeting on June 10th  ……………………………….Yes/No

I/We would like to take part in visits to Meconopsis-rich gardens on June 11th …Yes/No 

I/We would like to have lunch at Anne and Ian Christie’s Nursery on June 11th    Yes/No

Membership and subscriptions for 2000

I/We wish (do not wish) to continue membership (become a member) of the Group     

                                                                                                                              Yes/No

I/We confirm that I/we have already paid my/our subscription for 2000 (Jan 1st-Dec 31st)       

                                                                                                                                     Yes/No

I/we enclose my/our subscription for …………………………………………………£

   (£5 for single or family membership – or other amount – donations are most welcome!)    

   Please make cheques payable to The Meconopsis Group
  Thank you very much to those who have already sent subscriptions and donations

Supplementary Notes for Hugh McAllister’s and Chris Brickell’s talks 

I/we would like to receive copies of this material…………………………………….Yes/No 

If you have received this by E-mail will already have your correct E-mail address—but if you change it please let me know

Please return this as soon as possible to:-

       Evelyn Stevens – if by postal mail          and Mervyn Kessell if by e-mail 
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